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I would like to make known my objection to the proposed Local plan. I am horrified at the thought of 
losing any of our precious green belt land which is vital to the health and well being of the people of 
Warrington. The town already has the worst record for air pollution, identified by The World Health 
Organization, and there is a proven link between exposure to small particles and premature death. 
Relentless additional traffic will only compound this problem. Overwhelming house building , 
commercial properties and warehousing on prime green belt land is unacceptable and unnecessary 
and a violation. There are plenty of brown field sites which could be utilized for building so called 
needed housing and warehousing not to mention the Fiddlers Ferry site now that it's closure has been 
confirmed. 
I live close to Bridge Foot and witness on a daily basis the nightmare of gridlock, noise and 
emissions. This is already insufferable and will only get worse if these plans  based on old data and 
ambitious assumptions go ahead.I believe the transport strategy to be flawed, lacking essential detail 
and I believe will be grossly under funded. Money should be spent on what the people of Warrington 
want and need such as cycle lane provision; leisure opportunities ; better equipped hospital facilities 
and health care in the community for old, young and vulnerable...the list goes on. 

Regards  Pauline Harris 




